
January 12, 2021 

Confirmation of essential business employment, effective from January 14, 2021 
at 00:01 
 
As of April 2, 2020, per the Order of the Emergency Measures Act of Ontario,  Security 
Guards, Private Investigators, or business agents of a licensed private security business 
are deemed an essential service under the Emergency Act of Ontario.  The bearer of 
this letter is a representative of Regal Security Inc. and should be traveling to or 
returning from their work location.  
 
The holder of this letter should have this letter on their person and provide to you upon 
demand. Their role may be of a security guard, security supervisor, security trainee, 
administrator, services manager, mobile supervisor, scheduler, human resources 
person, trainer, dispatcher, Vice President, President, or CEO. 

If verification is required:  

• A valid security guard license issued by the Province of Ontario affixed with their 
name and the security guard license number with them;  

• A business card that indicates they are a business agent for Regal Security Inc.; 

• Contact Regal Security Inc. Human Resources at 416.633.8558 ext. 104 for 
confirmation of their employment and work schedule.  If after business hours 
contact 416.633.8558 ex.77 to speak with a Regal representative 

Regal respectfully requests that the bearer of this letter be allowed to continue on either 
to home or work without penalty.  

 
James Foster 
Senior Manager, Operations 
1244 Caledonia Rd. 
Toronto ON. M6A 2X5 
416-633-8558 ex. 118. / 647-490-4285 
jamesf@regalsecurity.ca 




